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LANDFILL SITE 

COVID-19 UPDATE #11 

TOWNSHIP UPDATE 

May 27, 2020 

Desbarats, Ontario 
 
 
Johnson / Tarbutt Landfill 
As part of our re-opening, the Township of Johnson (and the Township of Tarbutt) will be opening 
the landfill back to the normal Wednesday and Saturday Hours, effective Saturday, May 30, 2020.  
The first Wednesday re-opening will be Wednesday, June 2, 2020. 
 
The Township asks that while visiting the landfill site, you should continue to practice physical 
distancing from the staff and other users. 
 
 
Other Municipal Facilities 
At the present time, the Township of Johnson is also working on plans to open the remainder of 
the township facilities.  Please stay tuned for more information. 
 
 
 
Blaine Mersereau 
Mayor 
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